## OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR

Professor John Ddumba - Ssentamu BA Econ (Mak), MA Econ (Waterloo, Canada), PhD Econ (Mak)

MAK/VC/163/15

Thursday, 12 March 2015

Rt. Hon. Benson M. Chark Guild Speaker/Caretaker (MSG)

Dear Rt. Hon. Chark.

## EXTENSION OF THE 100% FEES POLICY DEADLINE

At its emergency Management meeting held on Wednesday, 11<sup>th</sup> March 2015, Management after consultation with the Chairperson of Makerere University Council agreed to the request from the Guild Speaker/ Care taker to extend the 100% fees policy payment deadline from Friday 13<sup>th</sup> March 2015 to Friday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2015.

Management is appealing to the entire students' community to utilise the extension period to register and clear their outstanding dues.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. John Ddumba-Ssentamu

VICE CHANCELLOR

1 2 MAR 2015

BOX 7062, KAMPALA

c.c. Chairperson, Makerere University Council

Members of Management, Makerere University

College Principals, Makerere University

H.E. Ivan Bwowe, Guild President Emeritus, Makerere University